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NOTICE 
 

 

20 March 2020 

Re: Statement on Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

 

The Commission continues to operate during normal business hours while 

following recommended actions of the Government of Anguilla during 

the continuing threat of the COVID-19 pandemic.   As a part of our action 

during this global threat, the Commission has taken measures to protect 

the health and safety of its staff.  These actions are in keeping with 

recommendations and the guidance issued by local and international 

health professionals.  The Commission will provide further updates as it 

relates to changes to hours of operation, licensee specific advisories and 

other alerts as the threat of the COVID-19 pandemic evolves. 

 

The safety, health and well-being of all stakeholders are of paramount 

concern to the staff and management of the Commission.  We encourage 

all licensees to contact the Commission with updates on the deployment 

of your Business Continuity Plans and changes in hours of operations as 

you adjust to the challenges presented by the pandemic. 

 

All licensees and interested persons are encouraged to follow us on 

LinkedIn to receive updates on the Commission’s response to the 

COVID-19 pandemic, and other issues relevant to financial services. 
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